
 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

Due to the Annual Maintenance Inspection Project, some of the hotel facilities will be 
unavailable temporarily during the following period; 

 

 

Inspection Hours : March 3rd  Tuesday  *Late night of the March 2nd   

0:30 a.m. – 06:00 a.m. 
 Pay TV programs and internet connection unavailable 
Pay TV programs and Internet connection will be unavailable between 0:30a.m. – 06:00a.m.. 
  

Your kind cooperation and understanding will be greatly appreciated. For additional 
details or further inquiries, please dial “3” to speak with one of our friendly staff 
members on the Granvia Hotline. 
Thank you very much for choosing the Hotel Granvia Kyoto. 
 

General Manager 


